

15th November 2018

Dear Parent/Guardians,

We have a number of educational visits planned over the coming year and our child to adult ratios means that on some occasions we require parental support for them to take place. If you are willing to assist us on a trip, looking after a small group of children (which may, or may not, include your own child) and are willing to sign our parent trip guidance form, which will be requested to help on trips, then please indicate below the days you could be available. We cannot guarantee that you will be asked, as trips take place on various days and it is dependent on the number of volunteers available. Please return the slip to your child's class teacher ASAP, who will be in touch when a space becomes available.

Many thanks to those people who can help.

The Year One Team

Parent Volunteers for Educational Visits

Parents name:							
Child's name:							
I am available to help on the days below:							
Monday	Tuesday		Wednesday				
Thursday	Friday						